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TO
FROM

SUBJECT :

25X1A

25X1A

s

MOVANAUNE <" UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

: Mr. Richard M. Bissell, jr. DATE: 11 JUL 1955

* Deputy Director of Security (Investigations and Support )

25X1A

Project Aquarone [

#118459

1A
1., Reference is made to the 22 June 1955 verbal request made 25X

by I o your office for the transmittal of certain 2BEX1A
sensitive material to The Ramo-Wooldridge
Corporation, Los Angeles, California.

2. This is to advise that the documents of interest were 25X1A
delivered to MMM by o representative of this office on
27 June 1955. Attached is the original and one copy of the receipt
obtained for this material. This recelpt, in itself, identifies
the particular material delivered in this instance.

3. ﬁs verbally reported to your office on 28 June 1955,

noted a discrepancy in the contract price which he
preferred to have clarified prior to affixing his signature to
the document delivered to him, Accordingly, all copies were left
with | vntil such time as clarification could be obtained
from your office. 25X1A

FYOR THE DIRECTOR OF SEC] 2

Attachment: \
Recelpts (2) AN X

DOCUMENT NO.
NO CHANGE IN CLASS.

[ DECLASSIFIZD

CLASS., CHANGED TO: TS § o;_‘,z,

NEXT REVIEW DATE:
AUTH: HR 70-2

DATE; Meevieweri- 064540

SECRET

Approved For Release Zdﬁﬁﬁlmi.&A-RDPm B00878R001400110234-1



